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Dear MICRC, 
 
 
After attending 26 meetings/hearings online, and one in person, I can honestly say that you are doing a 
great job. 
 
 
At the last two hearings in Detroit concerns for the homeless were eloquently stated.  Please be aware 
that the Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA) conducts an annual count of the 
homeless.  By contacting them you can get a good idea of how many homeless Michiganians are living in 
the CDs, in the state house districts, and in the state senate districts. 
 
Hopefully, this will help you in completing your mission. 
 
 
Peace, 
 
 
Jack G. Devine 
 
Dimondale, MI 
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